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March 27, 2013 

To: Linda King 
FWC/Habitat & Species Conservation 
Invasive Plant Management 
3800 Commonwealth Blvd. M.S. #705 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

From: Will Hardee, President 
Southeastern Chemtreat, Inc. 
5650NW135 Street 
Chiefland, Florida 32626 

We are pleased to request an annual renewal of our contract FWC 09/10-74 with the Florida Fish 
and Wildlife Conservation Commission. 

Southeastern Chemtreat Inc. has worked throughout the state of Florida under the direction of the 
FWC. We have address the increasing threat of invasive plants by implementation of cultural, 
mechanical, and chemical control methods. Prevention, early detection, control management, 
research, and education are important to us in controlling invasive populations thereby reducing the 
negative impacts on our ecosystem. 

It is with our commitment to expertise, professionalism, and accountability that allows Southeastern 
Chemtreat to provide safe and cost effective measures and strive to exceed expectations as we serve 
you with quality service. 

Sincerely, 

Will Hardee, President 

Vegetation Management * Utility Line Maintenance 
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Typewritten Text
FWC 09/10-74 1st Renewal Term Approved
1st Renewal Term Valid: 8/31/13-8/30/14
1st Renewal Term Prices: no increase
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